
A note from our 
Scripture teachers. 

 

 For Your Calendar; 

TERM 4 

Fri 25th Nov P&C Colour Run & bbq lunch 

Tues 29th Nov Kinder 2023 Orientation 

Fri 2nd Dec Presentation Leadership Assembly 

Fri 2nd Dec Nativity—Scripture last day 

Mon 5th-Wed 7thDec Intensive Swimming (3 days) 

Thurs 8th Dec Presentation Day 

Fri 9th Dec Party Day 

Tues 13th Dec Year 6 Farewell 

Fri 16th Dec Year 6 Clap Out, basketball 

Fri 16th Dec Last Day of 2022 School Year 

Year 6 fundraisers; 

 Ice Block Friday $1 

Birthday Box $20 

21st November,  2022 

P&C Colour Explosion Fundraiser-The colour explosion will be held on Friday 

25th November.  

Note from the P&C - 

Hey everyone, congratulations on your amazing fundraising efforts. The final 
numbers will be tallied and announced soon. Only 4 sleeps until the colour 
explosion run is on!! Come along to the school in your WHITE clothes (parents 
note that these may stain so maybe don’t have your best whites on), we will 
have some fun glasses and sweat bands to wear. Lunch orders will be ready at 
1 p.m. The explosion will kick off at 1.30 p.m with an amazing obstacle course 
to get through. Once you’re all run out and covered in colour, we’ll finish the 
day with an ice block for everyone.. We can’t wait to see you all. 

Captain’s Induction Assembly -The presentation assembly for the badges will 
be Friday 2nd December 9.15 a.m. NO DOGS PLEASE– due to Workplace 
Health and Safety requirements.  

Presentation Day Assembly – Thursday 8th December–9:15-11:00am– All 

parents, carers and family members are invited to attend our annual 

celebration of student achievement. (Students in full school uniform). WE will 

have lots of chairs available, however, you may wish to bring your own 

comfortable chair.  

ALSO, as a workplace health and safety concern, PLEASE DO NOT BRING 

YOUR DOG/S to this ASSEMBLY.  

IT is ALSO a Requirement that all VISITORS to our school SIGN IN WITH THE 

QR CODE. This is the department’s new way of having visitors sign-in to all 

NSW government schools.  Please assist us by ensuring this is done.  

 

End of Year—Scripture 

Our last scripture for this year will be Friday 2nd December at 2.15 p.m. 

Parents are welcome to come and see a Nativity play performed by the 

scripture groups.  Page 4 of this newsletter is a note from the scripture 

teachers regarding the Nativity. 

 

Leaving Us in 2023 

We congratulate two of our staff who are leaving us at the end of this year. 

Mrs Herbert—has accepted a full time permanent School Admin Officer 

position at Kurri Kurri Public School.  

Miss Meagher—has accepted a temporary contract for 2023 at Mannering 

Park Public School, and we congratulate her on her first full time class (2M). 

We thank both of these valuable staff members for the contributions to our 

school and we will all miss them greatly.  
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CONGRATULATIONS – WEEK 6 T4 MERIT AWARD WINNERS             

Kindergarten—Archer 

For:  Working hard on growing his mindset and seeing what he can 

achieve when he applies himself to all areas of learning. 

Year One–Sam 

For:  Always joining in with discussions and presenting his ideas clearly. 

Year One—Charlotte 

For: A great start at Mulbring Public School. 

Year Two—Clay  

For:  Excellent problem solving skills.  

Year Three—Mia H 

For:  Fantastic reasoning in Mathematics. 

Year Three—Madison 

For:  Excellent start to Mulbring Public School. 

Year Four—Cooper S 

For:  Demonstrating leadership qualities. 

Year Four—Cooper W 

For:  Working 

collaboratively and 

kindly with others. 

Year Five—Isabelle 

For:  Excellent use of 

problem solving 

strategies in Maths.  

Year Six—Ruby I 

For:  Her hard-work, 

honesty, compassion 

and integrity.  

 

A very special ceremony commemorating Remembrance 

Day. Students made paper poppys and we had a lovely 

display of fresh picked flowers from our very own garden. 

We were all very 
excited to see an 
echidna run across 
the playground.  

K/1 and 2/3/4 performed during our last assembly. They were developing fluency singing silly 

songs to traditional tunes. 


